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THE ROMAN CATHOLIC EPISCOPAL CORPORATION 

OF THE DIOCESE OF HAMILTON IN ONTARIO 
 

 

Feedback Process 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We strive to improve accessibility for our customers with 
disabilities. We would like to hear your comments, questions and 

suggestions about the provision of our goods or services to people 

with disabilities. Please contact me in person, by telephone (905-
528-7988), in writing or by email at jlong@hamiltondiocese.com 

to share your comments. You can also fill in the attached feedback 

questionnaire and return the form to our office. 
 

 
Thank you, 

 
Jim Long 
 

 

Jim Long 
Chancellor (Temporal Affairs) 
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